
Winters Weekly 
Mrs. Winters Class 

If  you have questions, please feel free to call me at school 
562-3007 or email me at 

mwinters@southampton.k12.va.us 
 

Our class newsletter known 
as the Winters Weekly is also 
found online at the Riverdale 

Elementary website. 
 
 
 
 

Reading Notes 
WE will be working on several 

reading activities this week focused on 
Getting to know each other! 

Special Events/News 
 

Welcome to the First Week of  
the 2015-2016 school year! 
 
Grandparents Day coming this month! 
 
We will be testing next week to determine 
reading levels and Word Study 
groupings. 
 
**If  you would like to donate to our 
“Treat Jar” , feel  free to do so!! Thanks!! 
 

Math Notes 
 

We will work with place number recognition. We will 
recognize numbers to the hundreds place. 

-We will begin making flash cards with addition and 
subtraction. 

 

Social Studies/ Science 
Notes 

Social Studies – 
Rules 

Science- Scientific 
Process 

 


